From: "John I, Clark" <jclarkfouraynet.com>

To: <DNSTransitionfntia.doc.gov>
Date: Mon, Jun 8, 2009 11:21 AM
Subject: Please do NOT privatize the ICANN

I'm writing to formally oppose the effort underway to privatize the
ICANN.

It's really very simple: I believe the only way to maintain some
semblance of oversight over this critical organization is fer it to
remain under governmental administration. As the Internet becomes
increasingly ubiquitous, this is all the more important.

S0, please resist any and all efforts to make the ICANN private, and
thus, less subject to regulation and oversight.

Sincerely,
John
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John I. Clark
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